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Please vote no on this bad bill. It would make criminals out of law abiding citizens 

while attempting to take away the constitutional rights of 18-20 year olds and the right 

to self defense under both, the Oregon and U.S. Constitutions. It will do nothing to 

make people safer and will likely have the opposite effect by creating more target rich 

environments (aka gun free zones). 


